
Written Representation by National Grid Gas Plc (NGG) to the East Northants Resource 
Management Facility Western Extension (Project)

NGG wishes to make a written representation to the Project DCO in order to reserve the right 
to submit further submissions at a later date.

The NGG Project team are liaising with the Promoter and have been throughout the whole 
process thus far. NGG expect for this to continue during the examination process.

NGG require protective provisions to be included within the DCO to ensure that its interests 
are adequately protected and to ensure compliance with relevant safety standards. Good 
progress has been made between the parties.

NGG and the Promotor are in discussions about the effects of the Order in general. This has 
been relayed via the Statement of Common Ground (SoCG), submitted by the Promotor. NGG 
will continue to liaise with the Promotor to address all matters within the SoCG.




